
USFS, 

 

Thank you for the opportunity to comment on the Stibnite Gold Project as part of the U.S. Forest 

Service's permitting process. I believe this project will greatly benefit the valley county and positively 

impact the community. It is because this project has a net benefit goal. For example, they will work 

not only to remove and reprocess the unconstrained legacy tailings but also reforest the project 

area. These are just two examples out of the various measures taken towards environmental 

protection in this project.  

 

Thanks Again, 

 

 

Name: Rushikesh Battulwar 


